Governor’s Board of Executive Clemency

Notice of Public Meeting

Notice of Public Hearing

The Maine Governor’s Board of Executive Clemency will hold a public meeting from 10:00A.M. to 11:00
A.M. on September 16, 2021, to present and approve a remote meeting policy for meetings and
hearings of the Maine Governor’s Board of Executive Clemency pursuant to 1 M.R.S. § 403-8. The
meeting will be held in the Transportation Committee Room 126, State House, 111 Sewell Street,
Augusta, Maine 04333. For any member of the public who wishes to comment on the remote
participation policy and cannot attend, written comments may be submitted prior to the meeting or by
conference call. Contact Debbie Marceau at 207-287-4340 for the conference line phone number.

Submitted by
Timothy J. Feeley, Deputy Counsel to the Governor
Governor’s Board of Executive Clemency



